

Dolphins and Starfish Newsletter October 2025

Dates to Remember

Oct. 1 4 2 - Chapel

Oct. 6 – Open House

Oct. 8 4 9 - Hearing & Vision

Oct. 15 4 16 - Chapel

Oct. 23 - No Afternoon class

Oct. 24 - No School

Oct. 27 - No School

Oct. 30 431-Halloween Parties

Your Children should come dressed in Costume on their Halloween party day. We will have a sing and parade for you at 9:15 that morning.

Classroom News

We have had a good start to our year at ABC Preschool. The children are doing well with routines here at school.

We are working on learning to recognize our names and the letters in them, along with colors and numbers. I will be doing color testing later in October and will let you know if your child still needs to work on this.

Please mark your calendar to attend our Open House on Monday, Oct. 6, from 6 to 7 p.m. The whole family is welcome to attend this event.

I am doing year end portfolios for each of the children in my room. I am asking for each child to bring in a three-ring binder with their name on it. At the end of the year, you will get it back with some of their work and many happy memories in it.

Thank-you,

Ms. Vicki

Don't Forget to have your children use the bathroom and wash their hands before they enter the classroom each morning.

<u>ABC Preschool</u> Office: 779-222-4029

